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House of Commons,
Ottawa, March 18, 1916.

Mr. H. E. MacDonell,
Asst. Freight Traffic Manager, C.P.Ry.,

Montreal, Can.
Dear Sir,—The evidence which you gave before the Marine and Fisheries, Com­

mittee a day or two ago, has not yet been printed, but I am writing you, after looking 
over the typewritten proof, as to the information which you were good enough to say 
you would supply and which could form part of your evidence. This we would be 
glad to receive as early as possible so that it might be printed with the record, as the 
taking of evidence will likely be concluded in a day or two.

When your own evidence is printed a copy of it will be forwarded to you by the 
secretary.

I enclose memo, stating particulars which you were to supply.
Yours faithfully,

C. JAMESON,
Chairman.

MEMO. OF PARTICULARS TO BE FURNISHED.—MARINE AND FISHERIES COMMITTEE.

The C.L. and L.C.L. rates from Halifax to Quebec and Montreal, Toronto, Hamil­
ton, London, Windsor, Winnipeg, Calgary and Vancouver.

L.C.L. from Yarmouth and Digby to foregoing.
C.L. and L.C.L. from Vancouver to prairie cities, Toronto, and Montreal.
Location of icing stations.
Cartage charges at principal points.
Quantity of fish from Maritime provinces to Quebec and Montreal, etc., C.L. and 

L.C.L during 1914 and 1915.
Reason why L.C.L. rates are not given to points west of Montreal.

Canadian Pacific Railway Co.,
Montreal, March 20, 1916.

Hon. C. Jameson, M.P.,
Chairman, Select Standing Committee,

Marine and Fisheries,
House of Commons, *

Ottawa, Ont.
Dear Sir,—I beg to acknowledge with thanks receipt of your letter of the 18th 

instant and will immediately prepare and forward you statements and answers to 
questions covered by your memorandum.

I beg to state that whilst we can furnish you promptly with answers to the ques­
tions, it will be impossible for us to give you a statement of quantity of fish forwarded 
from Maritime provinces to Montreal, Quebec, etc., during 1914 and 1915 for some 
time; in fact, it will take so long I am afraid it will have to go in as a supplement to 
my evidence later on.

I will, however, endeavour to get the statement as quickly as possible.
Yours very truly,

H. E. MACDONELL,
Asst. Freight Traffic Manager.


